
Stephen, 
 
With reference to your consultation on bidding the opportunity cost of carbon, the SWS position is 
firmly that that no flexibility should be allowed to generators to compete away any carbon 
allowances that were freely allocated to them.  
 
It is vital that the cost of carbon is reflected in electricity generation prices so that the benefits of 
wind generation can be seen clearly.  
 
Regards, 
  
Peter Harte 
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